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The story of Flathead Land Trust’s first 
conservation easement has roots in a 
conservation visionary, Owen Sowerwine. 
Most folks know the name Owen 
Sowerwine from its association with the 
Owen Sowerwine Natural Area. Few know 
Owen Sowerwine is connected to Flathead 
Land Trust’s first conservation easement. It 
took courage by the Sowerwine family to 
choose Flathead Land Trust in its infancy 
to hold their easement. Knowing the 
family’s background, it was only fitting 
that they chose Flathead Land Trust and 
had confidence in supporting such a new 
organization.

Owen Sowerwine had been a leader in 
conservation in the Flathead. He initiated 
the fight to preserve the 442-acre Owen 
Sowerwine Natural Area that was named 

after him. Owen was a pioneer who 
creatively helped this special place become 
the first and only natural area on school trust 
land. Owen’s commitment to the natural 
area made it a reality when he took on the 
responsibility of managing the land as chair 
of the “new” Park Board in the 1970s. Owen 
also helped protect yet another treasure in 
the Flathead—the north shore of Flathead 
Lake. He worked with landowners on the 
north shore to purchase easements from 
them and these easements later became the 
Flathead Lake Waterfowl Production Area. 
Owen passed away in 1975, just prior to the 
development of land trusts in Montana. The 
earliest land trust to work in Montana was 
the Nature Conservancy in 1976, followed 
by the Montana Land Reliance in 1978, and 
Flathead Land Trust in 1985.

Continued on Page 4

“We have the opportunity today 
to protect land with conservation 
easements, but tomorrow it may 
be gone. It’s nearly impossible 
to roll back the impact of 
development. Hopefully, there 
will be a very long series of future 
generations who will live in, care 
for, and call the Flathead Valley 
home. I wanted to share this 
part of our wonderful planet, 
unblemished, with them.”

 -David Sowerwine, Looking back on the decision
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Sunrise over Fennon Slough and the Swan Range, 
Sowerwine Family conservation easement. 

Photo by David Sowerwine
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OUR MISSION
Flathead Land Trust is dedicated to the 
conservation of northwest Montana’s 

land and water legacy through voluntary 
agreements with private landowners.  
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It’s hard to believe that the Flathead Land Trust is celebrating its 30th year in 2015.  A lot 
of impactful work has been accomplished over those thirty years by many incredible, 
community-minded folks who came together as a result of an idea and vision for what they 
believed the future should hold for the Flathead Valley.  The seed of this idea has sprouted and 
flourished over the years, creating on-the-ground conservation projects that have protected 
our open lands, lakes, rivers, farms and forests – all the things vital to our natural heritage and 
fundamental to our sense of place as well as our community’s prosperity.  

A big part of celebrating a significant birthday is the opportunity to look back and gain 
perspective from the past.  In 1988, the first executive director of the Flathead Land Trust, Jo 
Ann Speelman, penned a newspaper article explaining the factors that provided the catalyst 
for the formation of the Flathead Land Trust.  

“In the late 1970s and early 1980s, booming economic conditions in the lush Flathead Valley 
induced indiscriminate development and hodgepodge planning that chopped up the area. 
These practices caused alarm among both individuals and groups such as the Flathead 
Conservation District, which wanted to preserve prime agricultural farmland. 

At the same time, the three forks of the Flathead River were incorporated into the National 
Wild and Scenic River system, and the Flathead National Forest launched a project to obtain, 
in fee or through easements, a corridor along these rivers for the protection of the resource. 

These two simultaneous events aroused an interest in conservation easements as a land 
protection tool for the Valley, especially for farmland where owners were wary of zoning, but 
wanted to do something to save agricultural lands.

Common interests eventually dovetailed efforts and the Trust for Public Land was contacted 
to consult with interested community members as to the options available.  Once a core 
working group determined that a local land trust was the best viable option, a framework was 
established along with a board of directors and the Flathead Land Trust was born.”

The Flathead Land Trust’s first project, a cooperative effort with Trust for Public Land, was 
the purchase and transfer of a 460-acre farm near the north shore of Flathead Lake to the 
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service which became the Blasdel Waterfowl Production Area.  This 
protected land is a community treasure and includes the historic Blasdel Barn – one of the 
most photographed and iconic barns in the Valley.  

Shortly thereafter, the Sowerwine family donated a conservation easement on their 157-acre 
farm on Fennon Slough in 1988. This became the first conservation easement held by Flathead 
Land Trust and is a wonderful story of a family’s conservation 
vision put to action (see cover story).  

I hope you’ll join us this year at one of our 30th anniversary 
events, help celebrate Montana Open Land Month in July, and 
attend our biggest event of the year on September 26th at the 
Barn Bash – Celebrating 30 Years of Conservation with Flathead 
Land Trust. 

Paul Travis, Executive Director      

Enjoy this issue of ViewPoints and know that you are a big 
part of what makes this legacy possible – celebrate with us!
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PINE GROVE POND FISHING AREA EXPANSION 
Flathead Land Trust helped add over four acres to the popular Pine Grove Pond family 
fishing area in December. We initiated the project to enhance the community asset as 
well as protect shoreline of the Whitefish River and ensure the undeveloped land will 
remain as intact forested riparian habitat. 

The Pine Grove Pond site was also recently added to and enhanced by other 
organizations that in total resulted in expanding the family fishing area to nearly twice 
its original size and improving the parking and access road. Montana Fish, Wildlife 
and Parks and Flathead Land Trust hosted a celebration of the recent additions and 
enhancements on April 11. The celebration recognized Flathead Land Trust, Charles 
and Sarah Barrow, Carol Fontaine, and Whitefish Credit Union for their contributions 
to expand the site from 13 to 23 acres 
in size with land bordering a half mile 
of the Whitefish River. The event 

also showed appreciation to Robin Street, Flathead Electric, LHC Inc., Flathead Valley 
Community College, the City of Kalispell, and Walleye Unlimited for enlarging the 
parking area and resurfacing it and the access road with asphalt. 

Over70 people joined the celebration with hot dogs and lemonade provided by 
Flathead Land Trust and prizes given by Montana Fish, Wildlife and Parks.  It was a 
great day celebrating a community treasure for family recreation in the Flathead.  And 
the fishing was great!

NEW FACES ON THE BOARD 

JON JORDAN
Jon was born and raised in Central Montana. His parents introduced him to the landscapes of Montana by traveling to and 
from sports and recreational events. Jon moved to the Flathead Valley after obtaining a BS degree from the University of 
Montana in Missoula, with a dual major in environmental studies and geography and specialization in GIS and cartography. 
Jon met his wife Lindsey in the Flathead Valley and they now have two young kids.  Being outdoors appeals most to Jon 
and he shares that love of the outdoors with his wife, kids, family and friends.  He currently works as a financial advisor for 
Edward Jones and brings his expertise and knowledge as a member of our finance committee.  We are very fortunate to 
have Jon “on-board” and committed to our efforts.     

We also want to give a big thank you to Alison Young , outgoing board President who served for 9 years as a board member, the last three as 
president, as well as interim Executive Director in 2013 and 2014.  Her incredible energy, commitment to our mission, and leadership is inspirational 
and is to be commended.  Even though she’s no longer on the board, we just couldn’t let her get away that easy.  She is now chairing our fundraising 
event committee, helping to plan our Barn Bash – 30th Anniversary event on September 26th. 

CHRISTINE OHLER
Chris is a native Montanan born in Kalispell.  She spent 25 years in Alaska and came back home to the Valley in 2004.  She 
works in the title insurance and settlement services industry and has been the vice president/county manager of Insured 
Titles in Kalispell since 2007.  Chris brings knowledge of land title related issues and research to the board, as well as strong 
involvement in our community. She is an Alumni of Leadership Flathead and also serves on the board for the Kalispell 
Chamber of Commerce.  Her free time is spent skiing, biking and hiking in our beautiful Valley. With her land title and 
business community experience, we are grateful to have Chris join our board of directors.



It was Owen’s son, David, who suggested his family’s land be put in a conservation 
easement thirteen years after his father’s death. David had a strong connection to the 
family’s 157 acres on Fennon Slough as he had spent a lot of time on the property while 
growing up. He did not want to see it subdivided. David had the vision to understand 
that his family’s land, which provided open space, excellent fish and wildlife habitat, and 
helped maintain our excellent water quality, was a treasure for the community. 

With that strong beginning rooted in 
a dedicated conservationist, Flathead 
Land Trust has gone on to protect over 
10,500 acres of land and collaborate 
with like-minded conservation 
organizations and agencies to protect 
an additional 2,600 acres during its first 

30 years. These projects have included safeguarding critical lands that help keep the 
Flathead River and Flathead Lake clean, conserving important fish and wildlife habitat, 
sustaining family farms, and maintaining our outstanding recreational opportunities 
in the Flathead. These are things that are easy to take for granted for those of us who 
live here but we must be reminded that none of it has happened by accident. Flathead 
Land Trust continues the legacy of the conservation visionary, Owen Sowerwine, 
continuing to protect our unparalled land, water and special places that sustain us.  
Thank you for joining us in these efforts for the past 30 years, and more importantly, 
for the next 30.  

ROOTS I N  A  C O N S E R V A T I O N  V I S I O N A R Y  ( C O N T I N U E D )

Check out our new and improved website at flatheadlandtrust.org and stay up-to-date 
on our upcoming events, conservation projects, places we protect, and so much more. 
We are also very proud of our new brochure and case statement hot off the press. 
Contact us to get a copy.  

This winter, we also released our first Stories From the Land video featuring the Johnston 
conservation easement and their inspirational family story of deep connection to the 
land.  Watch it at www.flatheadlandtrust.org/places/index.html.
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All was made possible by a generous grant from the 
Land Trust Alliance (www.landtrustalliance.org), giving 
important support to conserve the special places of 
northwest Montana. 

“In 1988 when we discovered the Flathead Valley, it was love at first sight. 

While there was a lot less development in the Flathead back then, we realized that the Flathead 
Land Trust was a forward thinking and important player in preserving the beauty and special 
character of this place.  Milt got involved in the early ‘90s and served on the Flathead Land 
Trust board for 17 years.  It was an education for us and a privilege to put our property into a 
conservation easement. 

We consider living here a privilege, and as a part of that gift our response is to participate in 
maintaining the beauty and character of the Flathead for the future.  As we look toward that legacy we had no trouble on 
agreeing to put the Flathead Land Trust in our will.  We would encourage you to think about this way of being a steward of 
a very special place.”  --Milt and B.J. Carlson

If you are interested in giving a legacy gift through your will or estate planning, contact us at 406.752.8293 or ptravis@amerion.com. 

EXCITING NEW UPDATES 
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FINANCIAL SUMMARY
(AS OF 12/31/2014)

Cash	 $88,410
Land Protection Assistance Fund*	 $26,306
Endowment Fund*	 $60,746
Projects Fund	 $16,243
Stewardship/Legal Defense Fund*	 $210,136
Other (Pledges, fixed assets)	 $13,267

Total	 $412,785

*These funds carry either temporary or permanent restrictions 
for their use and may not be used for general operations. 

Note: 
Much of the work completed in 2014 was spent building new 

conservation projects that will be completed in 2015 and 2016.  
Therefore, we fully expect the conservation program expense 
ratio to increase dramatically for upcoming years.  Summaries 

depict unaudited financials.  Most recent audited financials 
available on our website or by request.   

70% Conservation Programs

20%
Administration

10% Fundraising

EXPENSE SUMMARY
We had operating expenses of $209,715 

for 2014.  Below is a breakdown of how the 
funds were spent.

OUR ASSETS

INCOME SUMMARY
In 2014, Flathead Land Trust raised $236,236 
for operations and stewardship.  Here’s the 

breakdown of where our support came from.  

2% Business 
Members

28% Grants

3%
Stewardship

24% Program 
Service Fees

2% Interest/
Investment Gains

5% In-Kind
Contributions

2% Other

34% 
Membership
/Family
Foundations

GLACIER BANK– Long Term Supporter

Glacier Bank has been a long-term supporter of Flathead Land Trust. They 
have been business members at the $500 corporate conservator level for 
over ten years. In addition, Dave McNutt, Vice President at Glacier Bank, has 
served on the Finance Committee for Flathead Land Trust for the past eight 
years. Dave has been a key resource and has consistently dedicated time 
to monthly finance committee meetings. He assists Flathead Land Trust at 
the drop of a hat whenever needed with a cheerful, helpful smile. We are 
fortunate for having such a great community supporter. 

KALISPELL BREWING CO. – Highlighted Supporter 

Kalispell Brewing Co. is one of our newest business partner supporters and 
will be hosting a Benefit Brews Night for Flathead Land Trust at their brewery 
tasting room on June 16th.  Founded in 2012 by Cole Schneider and Maggie 
Doherty, this husband and wife duo are proud to produce handcrafted 
lagers and ales using quality ingredients, with an eye for detail in each and 
every step of the brewing process, and a passion for beer.  Help us thank 
Kalispell Brewing Co. for their investment in our community and support 
for conservation of our vital open lands and clean water in the Flathead.    

GLACIER GUIDES & MONTANA RAFT CO. – Event Supporter

A partner supporter for several years now, Glacier Guides & Montana Raft 
Co. are stepping up huge this year to sponsor our Flathead River Float Tour 
on August 29th by providing all of the boats, guides, and river gear for 
the day. In operation since 1983, the “Guides” provide ecological sensitive 
backcountry guiding and interpretation in Glacier National Park and 
rafting on the North Fork and Middle Fork of the Flathead River.  They are 
a model community-invested business that gives back and helps to protect 
our spectacular land and water resources in northwest Montana.  We are 
grateful for their generosity and partnership.  

HIGHLIGHTED 
BUSINESS SUPPORTERS
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2014 MEMBERS & SUPPORTERS
THANK YOU TO THE INDIVIDUALS AND ORGANIZATIONS THAT PARTNERED 

IN OUR SUCCESS IN 2014. YOUR MEANINGFUL SUPPORT MAKES A DIFFERENCE! 
INDIVIDUALS
$5,000 + 
Lavinia Chase and Edith Springer
Kendra Pannel Kuhl
Don Hauth
Darrell Worm

$2,500 - $4,999
Richard Gordon and Cheryl Watkins
Alan and Sallie Gratch

$1,000 - $2,499
Richard Andersen and Ursula Schorn
Ben and Ann Binger
Bill and Sarah Dakin
Dale Greenwalt and Kim Warren
Jim and Linda Regnier
Richard Kuhl and Marylane Pannell
Eugene and Janice Peterson
Alison Young
Andrew Zimet

$500-$999
Anonymous (2)
Edd and Janet Blackler
John and Patricia Case
Mary and Don Garner
Richard and Suzanne Hildner
Jeff Jones
Nancy and Walter Kuhn
Howard Morgan
Ruth and Samuel Neff
L. Paretchan
John and Carol Santa
Liz and Rusby Seabaugh
Ted Shabert
Ken Siderius and Cathy Malarchick
Bruce Tannehill and Gail Cleveland

$250 - $499
Jill Davenport and Jim Goetz
Edward DeBartolo
Fred Longhart
Rhona and Jerry Meislik
Mike and Katie Morrison 
Dan and Jeanne Olson
Joe and Kimberly Orr
Marilyn Reynolds and Bruce Harris
Richard and Joan Siderius
Christine Stanley
Muffie and Jack Thompson
Terry Trieweiler
John and Kristen  VanDenburgh
Dr. Loren and Sherry Vranish
Myrt Webb

$100 - $249
Scott and Karen Almdale
Stan and Gloria Amon
Anonymous (2)
Valerie Beebe
Tom and Sharon Bengtson
Gael Bissell and Rick Mace
Lynne Brett and Angel Rosario
Jerry and Aileen Brosten
Chris and Maureen Byrd
Tom and Kris Carlson
C.M. and Janet Clark
Victory and Ted Chase
Tom Colyer

Jeff and Judy Cornell
Steve and Sue Cummings
Don and Rebecca Bauder
Michael and Jordanna Dores
Eaves Family Foundation
Pete Fisher
Mayre Flowers
Gail and Scott Galloway
John Gangemi
Hi and Mary Gibson
Christina Granrud
Linda Green
Rick Hormuth
Connie Johnson and George Losleben
John and Kathi Hartlieb
Trish and Chuck Issel
Sally Johnson
Gil Jordan and Kim Pinter
Bonnie Katzman
Laura Katzman and Chris Downs
Mike and Sandy Koness
Jonathon and Sandy Lippincott
Dr. Tom and Gerene Little
Dean Marsh and Anita Ho
Ron Matelich and Swithin McGrath
Kevin McClelland
Pat and Riley McClelland
Cathryn McDevitt
Allan and Valeri McGarvey
Robert Moore
Douglas and Barbara Nelson
Harley Mumma and Nancy Hyde
Alanna and Michael Ober
Bob O’Neil and Bobbie Truckner
Dave and Cheryl Reynolds
Mickey Rosa
David Sandler and Erika Johnson
Richard Schaus
Mark Schiltz
Rose and Don Schwennesen
Sun and Franklin Schroeter
Roger and Sue Sherman
Daniel Short
Charles Siderius
Dean and Lois Sirucek
Doc and Terri Smiley 
Lucy Smith
Will and Bonnie Smith
Jerry and Patti Sorensen
Jerry and Jeanne Southwood
David and Haydi Sowerwine
Anna van Lynden
Kyle and Susan Weber
Michael and Nina Wickersham
Becky and Larry Williams
Lynn and Frank Woods
Nancy Yurchak

UP TO $100
Donetta Antonovich
Jack and Nancy Biddle
Vivian Birchall
Carol Blend
Rebecca and Robert Blickenstaff
Barbara Boorman
James and Jo Borowski
Gene and Barbara Boyle
Bill Breen
Kathryn Britton
Patricia and Ralph Brown

Jennifer Byers
Gerard and Loretta Byrd
Gary Carver
Dan and Susannah Casey
Allan Clark
Jenny Cloutier
Connie Cohen
Margaret and Norman Cohn
Clancy Cone
Mike and Diane Conner
Paul Conrad
Linda and Del Coolidge
Bill Corwin
Michael and Lore Davis
Tami and Mike DeGrosky
Mark Deleray
Linda Denegar
Dennis and Terry Divoky
Greg and JoAnn Dramer
David Fischlowitz
Fred and Nancy Flint
Linda and Wade Fredenberg
Mary Jo Gardner
Katherine Genest
Steve Gniadek
Steven Grayson and Helene Mann
Jonathon Haber
David Hadden
Lee Harris
Robin and Craig Harrison
Gary and Lynn Havens
Brace and Kathleen Hayden
Wilson and Charlotte Higgs
Karin Hilding and Robert Gordon
Julie Houghton
Ryan and Eve Hunter
Alice Hutchison
Warren and JoAnn Illi
Denis Jackman
Dr. Glenn and Hazel Johnston
W. Ladd Knotek
Jim and Launa Lackey
Dallas and Suzanne Long
Gayle and Scotty MacLaren
Marianne Madler
Brian and Julie Marotz
Katherine Maxwell
Sue and Greg McCormick
David and Carol Ondov
Dan and Jean Paschke
Heidi Pfosch
Helen Pilling
Jack and Rachel Potter
Thomas and Betty Reed
Doug Chadwick and Karen Reeves
Dean Robbins
Erick and Jennifer Robbins
Ed and Marge Rothfuss
Peter and Cary Saunders
Don and Phyllis Snow
Jenny Sowerwine
Howard Stephenson
Bill and Linda Stine
Dawn Tacke
Diane F. Taylor
Kris Tempel
James and Betty Thompson
Paul and Samantha Travis
Connie Valentine
Joel Vignere

Maria Constanza von der Pahlen
Jan and Dar Wassink
Dan Weinberg
Terry and Sally Welder
Karen Williams
Linda and John Winnie

GRANTORS & FOUNDATIONS
$10,000+
Intermountain West Joint Venture
The Bibler Foundation
Turner Foundation
The Sustainability Fund of the 
      Flathead Community Foundation

$5,000 - $9,999
AGL Foundation
Cadeau Foundation
Land Trust Alliance
The Cinnabar Foundation
Travelers for Open Land

UP TO $5,000
Carlson Charitable Fund
Ila B. Dousman Fund
James and Wanda Hollensteiner 
    Foundation
Norcross Wildlife Foundation
SahanDaywi Foundation

BUSINESS MEMBER PARTNERS
$500+
D.A. Davidson & Co.
Glacier Bank
Jordahl & Sliter, PLLC
Lion Mountain Inc.
Mediation Services
Wheaton’s
Whitefish Credit Union

UP TO $500
Anonymous
Bruce Boody Landscape Architect, Inc.
Eisinger Motors
Flathead Lake Brewing Co.
Forestoration, Inc.
Glacier Guides/Montana Raft Co.
Insty Prints
Johnson, Berg, & Saxby, PLLP
Montana Academy
Moore, Cockrell, Goicoechea 
    & Axelberg, P.C.
Moose’s Saloon
North Country Builders
Polebridge Mercantile
Re/Max Mountain View
Rocky Mountain Outfitter
Snappy Sport Senter

STEWARDSHIP CONTRIBUTIONS
Valerie Beebe
Iron Horse Development
Pete Wade



Upcoming Events
MAY 16 – SMITH LAKE BIKE & BIRD TOUR
Join us for an 8.5-mile bike and bird trip in the Smith Lake Area from 9:00 a.m. to noon, hosted 
by Flathead Land Trust, Flathead Audubon, Flathead Lakers, Flathead River to Lake Initiative, 
Rails to Trails, and Bike Saturdays. We’ll start and end at the Kila Pub which will host us for 
pizza and drinks afterward. No charge to participate. Contact Laura at lkatzman@bigsky.net or 
406.752.8293 for more info and to register.

 JUNE 16 – KALISPELL BREWING CO. BENEFIT BREWS 
What could be better? Help protect our special places in the Flathead while drinking local, handcrafted 
beer. Kalispell Brewing Co. will donate $1.00 per each beer sold between 5:00-8:00 p.m. to Flathead Land 
Trust. We will also be giving away door prizes, and kicking off our 2015 membership drive.  Find out more 
at kalispellbrewing.com. 

 JULY – MONTANA OPEN LAND MONTH
Celebrate what Open Land means to you and our Montana way of life by joining us at events during the 
month of July, and share your photos, experiences, and love of Montana’s open land. Find out more at 
openlandmt.org.  

 JULY 29 – COMMUNITY TAP NIGHT AT TAMARACK BREWING
Help give back one pint at a time to protecting our open lands, rich wildlife habitat, and unparalleled 
recreational opportunities.  Join us for a fun, summer evening along Flathead Lake from 6:00-9:00 p.m. at 
Tamarack Brewing in Lakeside.  Find out more at www.tamarackbrewing.com.  

 AUGUST 29 – FLATHEAD RIVER FLOAT TOUR
Join us for a beautiful float on the main stem of the Flathead River from Presentine Bar to Old 
Steel Bridge from 1:30–6:00 p.m. See and learn about the lands, wildlife habitat, and water 
quality along the river that have been protected through collaborative efforts of FLT and its 
partners.  Montana Raft Co. will be providing rafts, guides, and gear for the day. $10/person fee to 
participate; register soon as space is limited.  Contact lkatzman@bigsky.net or call 406.752.8293.

SEPTEMBER 19 – SANDHILL CRANE BIKE & BIRD TOUR
Come learn more about sandhill cranes and see up to 100 of these magnificent birds with 
Flathead Land Trust, Flathead Audubon, Bike Saturdays, and the West Valley Naturalist’s 
Association on Saturday, September 19, from 4:00-7:00 p.m. No charge to participate. Contact 
Laura at lkatzman@bigsky.net or 406.752.8293 for more info and to register.

SEPTEMBER 26 – BARN BASH: Celebrating 30 Years of Conservation with Flathead Land Trust

Don’t miss our big 30th anniversary celebration and fundraiser, hosted at the Diamond B Ranch with 
live music by Jack Gladstone, Rob Quist and Dave Griffith.  Join us for a magical evening in the heart of 
the Valley and help invest in the future of the Flathead. Info and tickets available at flatheadlandtrust.
org or call 406.752.8293.

 

Find us on Facebook and at flatheadlandtrust.org to find more about upcoming events. 
Also, be sure to check out photos from past events on our Flickr page. 
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The Barn Bash will be hosted at the DIAMOND B RANCH – a 190-acre working farm and conservation easement along the Flathead 

River. Guests will enjoy a banquet dinner of local, farm-raised cuisine; tours and stories from the land; an auction including outdoor 

experience packages and historic Flathead Valley memorabilia; and live music by Jack Gladstone, Rob Quist and Dave Griffith.  


